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IMPORTANT INFORMATION CONCERNING THE 
HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER PROGRAM

The Housing Authority of Cook County is facing a potential funding shortfall. In order to continue serving 
all our current HCV participants, we must implement cost saving measures effective May 1, 2025. If you 
were a participant or landlord in 2017, these cost saving measures are very similar to those implemented 
in 2017. We understand the impact this will have on families, but the cost saving measures must be 
implemented to continue serving all our families. Click on the links below to learn about all the cost 
saving measures.

Landlords, click here for more information.

Participants, click here for more information.

http://www.thehacc.org/
https://thehacc.org/app/uploads/2025/04/HACC-Shortfall-Notice-2025-Landlord-Revised.pdf
https://thehacc.org/app/uploads/2025/04/HACC-Shortfall-Notice-2025-Revised-3.pdf



